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Brian Schultz

From: Angie Calhoun
Sent: Wednesday, April 03, 2019 1:36 PM
To: Consumer Correspondence
Cc: Diane Hood
Subject: FW: To CLK Docket # 20180046 

Consumer correspondence for docket 20180046. 
 
 

From: Consumer Contact  
Sent: Wednesday, April 03, 2019 1:27 PM 
To: Angie Calhoun 
Subject: To CLK Docket # 20180046  
 
 
 
From: Anush Dawidjan [mailto:anush.dawidjan@gmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, April 03, 2019 12:17 PM 
To: Consumer Contact 
Subject: Docket # 20180046 Share FPL Utility Reduced Tax to Consumers 
 
Dear FL Public Service Commission: 
 
I am a FL resident who is dismayed to hear that FPL is not planning to reduce electrical rates when FPL will 
receive a massive financial windfall from the Federal Tax Cuts of 2017.  This is not FAIR. 
 
FPL is spending a lot of money to fool FPL consumers by talking about FPL low rates.  But this does not take 
into account the hugh amount of money that FPL will receive since they are the ONLY FL investor owned 
utility company.  This money should be shared with FPL customers and NOT the already rich shareholders and 
FPL board members. FPL consumers should obtain benefits of the extra $ 600 million in profits every year. 
 
Yes FL consumers need to get the benefits of this tax cuts.  Please ORDER FPL to return its excess profits to its 
customers and LOWER its rates accordingly.  Yes FPL customers deserve lower rates. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Anush Dawidjan 
7601 East Treasure Dr #1406 
North Bay Village, FL 33141 
 
 




